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                      6 CONVENT PLACE  

 

OFFICIAL NOTICE 
 

Reopening of Reclamation Road Bus Stop 
  

As from Monday the 4
th
 July 2016 the bus stop at Reclamation Road will reopen.  

 

Passengers are advised that they should refrain from using the temporary Bus Stop 

situated at Queensway opposite HM Rooke. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


